


The Embassy is open to registrations from small, medium and large TMCs that will
be able to service travel requirements for staff based in the United States and that
have the ability to meet the broader scope of location requirements in future.

The Embassy is looking for potential options to outsource some or all of its current
services relating to travel for its officers, including options for the use of an online
booking tool.

Interested parties are required to email travel.washington@dfat.gov.au

(mailto:travel.washington@dfat.gov.au?
subject=R0OI1%20Provision%200f%20Travel%20Management%20Services) with the
following information:

* Organisation name

- Nominated contact person’s details (name, phone, email)
« Organisation address

* Link to website (if applicable)

The Registration of Interest will close on 14 SEPTEMBER 2018.

The Embassy intends to release a Request for Proposal to registered parties
Following the ROI Closing Date, further outlining requirements and the Embassy’s
travel information.

BACKGROUND

The Embassy has an average expenditure of approximately US$8-8.5million per
annum, covering both Domestic (US) and International air travel, rental vehicles,
trains and accommodation.

(https://www.Facebook.com/AuslnTheUS)

(https://twitter.com/ausintheus)

CONNECT

(https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCEoD8gsW65cF78Cx5NSXd6Q)



